DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRBb0344/1dn
FROM THE GMM:kmg:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

June 5, 2003

Senator Chvala:

I have gone ahead and drafted your request as an amendment to the budget bill so that
you can begin to review the amendment. The document that will be before the senate,
however, will be the Joint Committee on Finance substitute amendment to the budget
bill. Accordingly, this amendment will have to be redrafted as an amendment to the
substitute amendment in order for the senate to consider this amendment.

If you have any questions about this amendment, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at the phone number or e—-mail address listed below.

Gordon M. Malaise

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—9738

E-mail: gordon.malaise@legis.state.wi.us



